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18th January 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
YEAR 3 VISIT TO SOUTHAMPTON ART GALLERY – Tuesday 25th January 2022 
 
We have arranged for Year 3 to visit Southampton City Art Gallery to support our art 
curriculum.  Activities will include a gallery tour and a practical ‘clay head’ making 
workshop. The workshop is great fun, whilst helping children to understand facial 
perspective and to work with clay. We very much hope that your child will be able to 
participate in this visit which should provide an enjoyable and enriching experience.   
 
 Date:    Tuesday 25th January 2022 
 Depart Hiltingbury: 09:15  
 Depart Art Gallery:  14:15 
 Dress Code:   School Uniform 
 Lunch:   Packed lunch and a non-fizzy drink 
 
Children may bring a reading book or a small colouring book and pencils which they can 
use at lunch time but please do not send them in with any electronic devices. 
 
To cover the cost of this visit, we should be grateful if you would make a contribution of 
£10.75 via your child’s Scopay account by Friday 21st January.  Should there be 
insufficient contributions then the activity will be cancelled and your money will be refunded 
in full.  If any families have financial difficulties and would like to discuss this further please 
contact the school office.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
The Year 3 Team 
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